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This week at 
Kerr MS:  

 
Monday 9/3 

Labor Day-                    
School Holiday 

 

Tuesday 9/4 

6pm– Choir Parent 
Meeting 

6pm– REALM Neo     
Parent Training 

 

Thursday 9/6 

Volleyball vs. Joshua 
Loflin @ KMS         

Games start at 5pm 

Cougar Families-  

I hope everyone had a restful three day weekend. I was thrilled with the much-needed 

rain on Monday.  

This week our newsletter will spotlight our administrators so you will recognize the 

faces you see out and about during drop off/pick up, school activities, and visits to 

KMS.  

 

 

 

 

     Kalee McMullen        Yvonne Hensley              Lisa Townzen               Cheryl Essex  
           Principal    Academic AP                 Asst. Principal           Dean of The REALM 
 
We are in the process of hiring a second assistant principal. Once that position has 
been filled, we will send out an announcement about the new AP.  
 
Have a great week and don’t forget to connect with us on social media!  

-Kalee McMullen, Principal  

Construction is underway on our new building. The 

new Kerr MS is on Hidden Creek Pkwy on the east 

side of I-35 between Hurst and Renfro.  

 

We are only able to feature your child’s picture in KMS 

activities if you have indicated YES in photo permissions 

for Public and District in Skyward.  

If you are willing to let us highlight your student’s      

classes and campus activities, please check the           

permissions in Skyward to be sure you indicated YES.  

Please contact the front office for assistance or more 

information.  

Connect with us on  
Social Media  

Construction   Zone 

FB: @KMSCougars   TW: @KMSCougars   IG: Kerr_Middle   

Remind for KMS Parents: Remind.com/join/kmspare 


